
I am writing in concern about the Human Rights and Anti-Discrimination Bill 2012. This Bill has not be 
considered in it's full ramifications and it will create more problems than solve them. It is too 
sweeping in what it is trying to make illegal and will cause conflict in work places. 
  
Bronwyn Molloy 


